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January 16, 2008

GSA Federal Supply Service

Mark Bates

MBA USA, Inc.

200 Orchard Drive
Nicholasville, KY 40356

Dear Mr. Bates:

The SEALS Subcommittee has reviewed the course material and examinations provided
for the GSA Certified Safe and Vault Technicians training program.

Attached is a list of editorial changes that need to be made to your course material.

Because these changes are considered minor in nature, you are hereby authorized to begin
teaching the GSA Certified Safe and Vault Technicians course. It is our intention to have
a member of the SEALS subcommittee audit the first course. Please let us know when
the first course will be held.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (703) 605-9256.

Sincerely,

(o prllit

Chris Pollock

Engineering Division

National Furniture Center
General Services Administration
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